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An Important Announcement:

Tony Bacon has spent many hours putting all of the
monthly Waiatarua Community Newsletters from 1988

until December 2016 onto the
WWW.WAIATARUA.ORG.NZ WEB PAGE.

We are planning to launch this interesting and captivating
section of the website on 1st June at 7pm IN THE

LIBRARY.

(Note - captivating because once you start browsing it’s
hard to stop).

The Great Waiatarua Debate...

... Is Back Again This Year.

The moot has been decided.
(Embargoed until teams decided).

The date has been agreed August 19th 2017.

The adjudicator has been selected.

The meal is being debated.

More info to come next newsletter.

From The Editor Robyn O’Sullivan

There’s nothing like waking up of a morning and finding you’re in the middle a power cut
( eyes down for the culprit ) ….and an old friend is coming for morning tea! Last night, it
seemed such a good idea to go to bed early and leave the cooking and cleaning till the
morning … in the dawn of a new and powerless day - oops - turns out not to have been
such a good idea after all!

Thank goodness half our cooker runs on gas. At least we can have a cuppa. Oh no - no

Photo taken Friday morning May 12th of the
vector guy and the tree that took out the
Waiatarua power....pic courtesy of Peter Casey.

power, no pump, no water - wait, there’s half a flagon of emergency water in the garage. Eew, the date on the bottle says it’s
two years old. Should I drink that? Rather not, but at least I can boil it up and have a wash. One problem solved!

Yes folks, winter has come, power cuts will no doubt abound as per usual and this is a timely reminder to make sure candles
are at the ready, batteries are charged and ready to go and you have a good and fresh supply of emergency water.
By the time this missive reaches your letterboxes, we should know the
outcome of the Oratia/Watercare debacle ( to be decided on May 30 ) I
hope good judgement and commonsense has prevailed and that
Graeme Gash is out wandering the valley and strumming his guitar!

"There'll be peace in the valley for me some day
There'll be peace in the valley for me

I pray no more sorrow and sadness or trouble will be
There'll be peace in the valley for me"

Enjoy the month.



From The Library:

“Laucala Bay”

“No Man’s Land”

“The Restorer”

“The Mothers”

Hello Waiatarua!

Waitakere Forest & Bird Talk

Waiatarua Performing Arts Trust



Please accept my Membership to the Waiatarua Ratepayers & Residents
Association 2017

Advantages of being a WRRAmember?

Fire Brigade News

Recent Calls:

Winter Fire Safety

Contacts
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HALL HIRE

911 WEST COAST ROAD

WAIATARUA

There is a new hall hire fees document available for viewing on our website
(from March 1st)

www.waiatarua.org.nz

Contact John Goudge on 021 232 9822


